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http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

    Have you ever learned something 

about somebody that you’ve known 

for years, but this aspect of their life 

you were completely unaware of?   If 

you focus mainly on the Gospels for 

your knowledge of Jesus, that’s what 

this month’s reading in Hebrews can 

do for you.  It can open your eyes to 

the significance of Who He Is and 

What He Does. 

     Following our conclusion of 

Hebrews, we will be reading James.  

This book is an excellent “Basics of 

Christian Life” study.   

    You can find the daily bible reading 

on the church calendar, website or 

printed and located at the table in the 

foyer. 

    

 
    Prayers for visitors, blessing on 

ministry, guidance, unity of area 

congregations  provision, healing, 

housing, and our school 

administration,  have been among the 

concerns that we have lifted up to the 

Lord in October.  God continues to 

answer prayer. 

    God has expanded our ministry 

through our website to reach over 

100 people weekly with Bible Studies.  

He has blessed our social media so 

that it reaches over 150 people 

several times each week. 

    God is uniting area believers in 

providing benevolence through a 

monthly food distribution program 

that we will be setting up with the 

Eastern Michigan Food Bank. 

    He has blessed us with visitors. 

    He has restored to health our 

people.  One of our seniors a year ago 

was on a heart monitor and their 

heart was working at 10%  Today she 

is “monitor free” and her heart is up 

to 25%! 

    God is at work answering our 

prayers, continue to praise, give 

thanks and let your requests be 

known! 

 

 
Figure 1  "Women of the Bible" Study 

  We have concluded our “Women of 

the Bible” study.   If you want to catch 

up on what you have missed, you can!  

These studies can now be found on 

our website: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/women-of-

the-bible.html 

  We have now begun a study of the 

Gospel of Matthew with emphasis on 

fulfilled prophecies.  We look at the 

fulfilment and then go back and see 

who it was given to, under what 

circumstances and try to determine 

what they “expected” it meant at that 

moment in time.  This process is 

helping us to understand that what 

we see and think, might be a far cry 

from all that God is doing in and 

through our lives!   

    Check it out for yourself! 

 
Figure 2 "Changed Lives" 

     Our process for selecting these 

lessons are:   

 New Testament (people 

filled with Holy Spirit) 

 Men (Women are being 

covered in our “Women of 

the Bible Series”) 

     We are nearing the end of this 

study.   We have a couple more this 

month we will be looking at and then 

heading to a new study in December.  

To find out what you’ve missed check 

them out online at: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/changed-

lives-study.html      

We also spend time updating our 

prayer concerns and taking matters 

before God’s throne.   

    Join us each week! 

 

 

     Taking 

Sunday 

messages and 

applying them 

to a teenagers life and situation is 

what this study is all about.  For 

more information—see Paul! 

 

 

 

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

 

    Cleaning, office 

work, setting up for Harvest 

dinner  and more are areas where 

we receive help and teens can 

gain experience. 
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